
MINUTES 

David Lubin Parent Teacher Group (PTG) 
General Membership Meeting Minutes 

March 9, 2021 - 6:00 pm 
Zoom video conference call 

Present:       Erin Brown (President), Jasmine Mixon (Vice President), Mike Downey 
(Treasurer), Kit Adsetts (Secretary), Norma Hoss (Parliamentarian), Gillian 
Tarkington, Kate Buehler (Members-at-large), Edna Kane, Jane Hastings, 
Principal Richard Dixon, Josette Cuevas, Kristine Strohbin, Sunny and one 
person on phone. 

Welcome 

Principal’s Report: Principal Richard Dixon 

● In person learning 
○ Continue reading the emails from the District. No additional information. 
○ Concurrent model of hybrid instruction. Choices are to remain distance learning 

for the remainder of the year or to return to in person, 2 days/week for 3 hours a 
day. 

○ Three cohorts A, B and C. Monday everyone is distance learning. 
Tuesday/Thursday, Cohort A in person, B/C distance. Wednesday/Friday, Cohort 
B in person, A/C distance. Cohort C fully distance learning. 

○ District will determine cohorts and you cannot lobby the District for a certain 
cohort. They will keep siblings in the same cohort. 

President’s Report: Erin Brown 

● PTG Board Elections 
○ Final call for elections. No additional nominations.  
○ Information will be sent to parents on how to vote.  
○ Notices will likely go in PTG newsletter, Dixon’s weekly call and in google 

classrooms. 
● School surveys for return to school – please complete and due by March 17. 

○ PTG will send a Remind alert for link. 

Fundraisers and Campus Updates: Erin Brown 

● Spring break – March 29 through April 2nd 
● First Wednesday will be April 1 – PTG will send out the vendor soon 
● Garden tour 

○ Virtual model and free for attendees.  
○ Volunteer still needed for webmaster and co-project coordinator. 
○ Next garden tour meeting is Wednesday, March 11 at 5:30 pm. 



MINUTES 

○ Looking for additional sponsors or family donations. Kristie Emory is heading 
sponsorships.  
 

Art Update: Ms. Jane 

● Continuing to meet with classes. 
● Ms. Jane will continue lessons on zoom for all students in the hybrid class model. 
● 6th grade portraits will happen this year. 
● Porch stories: Van Gogh should go out next week. 
● Porch stories: Mary Blair, coming out soon. Trying to figure out the translation.  
● Check out the David Lubin art blog and STEAM blog. 

 

Library Update: Ms. Kane 

● Ms. Kane will continue to record readings of books.  
● Ms. Robbins will work with a voting system for voting on preferred books for California 

Readers. 
 

New Business:  

● Board to look into by laws to see if Board Meetings need to be closed or if they can be 
open meetings. But general members would not be able to vote. 
 

Adjournment 

• Next Meeting: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 at 6:00 pm 
• Meeting Adjourned 

 


